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Upcoming Events  

20 Feb Pool Party 2-4 Mar Grade 3/4 Camp 11 Mar 
Foundation Students 

first Wednesday 

25/26 
Feb 

Parent/Student/Teacher 
Conferences 

9 Mar Labour Day Public Holiday 20 Mar Easter Raffle Casual Day 

 

Hello Everyone,  
 

It was wonderful to see so many parents, grandparents and families at our school assembly on Monday morning to 
help congratulate our 2020 student leaders at their badge presentation. Our school leaders are able to nominate 
themselves and are then voted on by their peers. Many conversations are had prior to voting in the classroom, 
discussing what attributes can make someone a good leader. This week it is with great pleasure that I introduce you to 
our School Captains, Abby James, Paige Clayton and Charlotte Marshall and our Class Representatives Ella O’Brien, 
Merin Sessions and Ella Nelson. All of these student go about their day to day schooling with a positive attitude and a 
willingness to take on challenges, as well as consistently displaying our school values. Next week I will introduce our 
House Captains and Flag Monitors for the year.  
 

Don’t forget we have our AGMs coming up for both APPA and School Council. Please come and see us in the office if 
you’d like some more information about either of these two groups. It has been great to see so many families offering 
their help in different ways over the last couple of weeks. 
 

Looking forward to seeing you all at the pool party tonight. It looks like its going to be a beautiful evening for a swim 
and enjoying some time together.  

 
 

Fiona Carson - Principal 

Appin Park ParentsΩ Association 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

MONDAY 2nd MARCH 2020 6.00pm in the Staff Room 
We would love to see some new faces at the meeting, so come and join  
our current members and the Principal for some wine & nibbles. 

bƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊƳǎ ŦƻǊ ƻŶŎŜ ōŜŀǊŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜΦ  

Pool Party - Olympic Pool 5pm-7.30pm 
Come and have a fun, relaxing evening with your family and the school community. 
 

    Time:   5.00 ä 7.30pm  
    Cost:   $3.30 per child, $2.60 spectators  
 

This entry fee will also include the use of the slide.  Payment at the pool entrance. 
 

Bring along your own snacks & picnic tea or School Council will be selling sausages 
in bread and cans of drink.  Sausages: $2, Drinks:  $2.   We hope to see you all there! 

Congratulations to this weekôs Gumleaf 
winners: Zeah, Jayden, Tom, Hayden,       
Ambria and Henry.  They will enjoy an ice 
cream sundae with Miss Selwood. 



This Week at Appin Park! 



ICY POLES ARE BACK!  

50 cents each  
From the canteen every Friday lunchtime. 

               OVAL UPGRADE  
We are all looking forward to enjoying a new and improved 

oval, as a bore has recently been installed, and we have 

seed ready to go. We are now seeking donations, no matter 

how large or small, to go towards the purchase of fertiliser 

and sand for top dressing. If you are able to help, please see 

Nicole in the office. Thank you!  

 
FIREWOOD AUCTION 

Next week we are running an auction on our Facebook page  

for a 7õx4.5õ trailer load of split yellowbox firewood.  Get your bids in! 

APPA HAPPENINGS  
This year we are trying a new way of running fundraising activities in our school.  We are asking for a parent (or 
maybe 2) to be the representative for their childõs grade.  Each class, will then be in charge of organising one event 

for the year, ie; hot dog day, sausage sizzle, causal day, etc.    
 

The parent rep will coordinate the helpers from their class to run the event.  APPA members will be available to 
assist these Parent Reps in any way they need.  

 

The idea behind this change is to enable more people to assist with the fundraising events that the school holds.  
If you you would like to nominate as the parent rep for your childõs class or would like more information please talk 

to Nicole in the office.  


